
Also, the Friends are wondering if there’s any 
interest in an “Incredible Edible” type project.

There’s a large plot in the top right hand corner 

of the garden that could lend itself to such use.

Is there any interest in a community veg garden 

in Oxenhope? Please let us know.

FRIENDS OF

OXENHOPE
UPDATE FROM THE FRIENDS OF THE ROSE GARDEN

“If you missed previous detail in Outreach etc., the Parish Council 
is taking over responsibility for the Rose Garden from Bradford 
Council.
The Friends Group will make recommendations on works and will 
volunteer to assist with maintenance. You’ll have seen the shrubs 
have been removed from the beds and volunteers have been 
working really hard on preparing the beds for planting of grass and 
wildflower seeds.
It’s hoped that lower level planting will open up the garden and 
reduce anti social behaviour. The Friends hope to plant some roses 
in the central beds in due course.

If you want to get involved let us know. Everyone welcome. 
Donations of plants etc. also appreciated.”

OPEN MEETING
at West Drive Methodist Church on Wednesday 4th July 2018 at 7.30pm

EVERYONE WELCOME
YOU CAN ALSO REGISTER YOUR INTEREST AND FOR UPDATES BY VISITING:

www.oxenhopeparishcouncil.gov.uk/parish-council-news/rose-garden-news/


